FILED 7/1/2019
DOCUMENT NO. 05271-2019

State of FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

Florida

Public Service Commission

CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER e 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: July 1, 2019
TO: Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk
FROM: Melinda H. Watts, Engineering Specialist III, Division of Engineering “_*‘w\rl ”Y\V/

RE: DN 20170253-WU - Application for grandfather water certificate in Leon County
by Lake Talquin Water Company, Inc.

Please file “Lake Talquin Water Company’s response to status update,” in the above referenced
docket file.

Thank you.
MW/pz

Attachment



Melinda Watts -

From: Carla Smalley <smalley.carla@yahoo.com>

Sent: Friday, June 28, 2019 11:13 AM

To: Melinda Watts

Subject: Re: Docket No. 20170253-WU, Lake Talquin Water Company

We have been working with Jim at Florida Rural for the past 3 months and are done gathering the information with the
GPS. I'm waiting for him to draw the maps. | just left a message letting him know that | got an email from you and you
were asking me for an update. Will let you know when | hear back from him.

Thank you,
Carla Smalley

On Wednesday, June 26, 2019, 1:49:44 PM EDT, Melinda Watts <Mwatts@PSC.STATE.FL.US> wrote:

Carla,

Have you been able to get the legal description and map completed for the Lake Talquin Water Company
service territory and system map? Please respond with a status update on these times.

Thanks.

Melinda Waltts

Florida Public Service Commission
(850) 413-6952 (voice)

(850) 413-6953 (fax)





